
      NEWS 

 
Easter Raffle 
The Friends Easter Raffle draw is on Thursday 22nd March! To enter please return your ticket 
stubs (which have been sent out in the book bags) and the correct money by Monday 19th 
March. 1 prize per child. 
This event relies on your generous donations! Please bring your Easter themed donations 
(Easter eggs, chocolate and sweets, crafts, decorations, accessories etc) to the school offices by 
Wednesday 21st March. 
Good Luck! 
*Please Remember Angel Road Schools are Nut Free* 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Healthy Day 23rd March 
On Friday 23rd March we are dedicating a 
whole day to living a healthy lifestyle.  We would like the children to come into school dressed in 
the colours of their favourite fruit.  The children will be doing class based activities throughout the 
day based around making healthy choices. 
 
Danceathon 
Please can you remember to send sponsorship forms in with the children on the 23rd March.  
These will then be returned for you to collect in your sponsorship money. 
 
Safety around the school 
Some of you may be aware that a child from the junior school was knocked off their bike on the 
way to school yesterday.  
An incident such as this obviously heightens our concerns about safety around the school.  
Although the accident was not caused by poorly parked cars we all know that the way a minority 
of parents park and drive heightens the risk of accidents. Please keep away from the school  
entrances and do not park where there are double yellow lines. 
We have also had reports of a male adult talking to the children in the area around the school. 
We heard about these incidents via facebook rumours and would ask parents to raise any  
concerns directly with us so we can act promptly. Once we knew of the situation we immediately 
contacted the police who have responded by adding patrols around the schools. 
This situation acts as a useful reminder to the families whose children arrive too early for school. 
The gates do not open until 8:40 am when staff are on duty.  Children who arrive before this time 
are spending  time on a crowded pavement unsupervised.    
We have also had complaints from local residents re parents using private carparks and drive 
ways.  Please park considerately. 
 
Sickness Bugs 
Please remember children should be kept off school for 48hrs from the last time they were sick. 
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World Book Day 
As the school was closed due to the weather conditions on World book day, we have decided to  
re-arrange it for Wednesday 28th March. 
We would love to see lots of children dressed as book characters, but if your child doesn't want to 
then they should come to school in normal school uniform. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
Easter Holiday’s at  OPEN Youth Trust.  
There are some fantastic fun activities planned for the holiday period at the OPEN!  
The activity days are diverse and run from 10.00am-3.00pm for children aged 4-6 & 7-12  
Every penny of income made through the above activities goes directly to the benefit of young  
People.  For more information please visit the OPEN website or call them on 01603 774350 
(Bursaries available also for low income families) 
 
Premier Sports Camps 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for your Diary 

Tues 20th March -  Parents Evening 
Thurs 15th March -  Friends Easter Raffle draw  
Friday 23rd March - Healthy Day 
Wed 28th March -  DRESS UP AS A BOOK CHARACTER 
   School closes for Easter Holidays 

 


